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Dear Valued Jarrell Community Member, 

Thank you for choosing Bluebonnet Trails Community Services as your service provider.  It has been a 
privilege to serve you and your family at the Family Health Clinic at Jarrell ISD.  

Please note that on July 22, 2024, the staff and services previously provided at our Jarrell location will be 
relocating. 

Our primary care providers, Sarah Hite, FNP, and Dr. Gurjeet Shokar, look forward to serving you and 
your family at any of the following Bluebonnet Trails Community Services locations after July 22nd: 

 Round Rock Clinic: 1009 N. Georgetown Street, Round Rock 78664 
 Taylor Clinic: 404 Carlos G Parker Blvd NW, Taylor 76574 
 Cedar Park Clinic: 1401 Medical Pkwy, BLDG C, Suite 300, Cedar Park 78613 

For your convenience, we also offer virtual visits online for things like wellness screenings, non-
emergency sick visits, specialist referrals, and routine care for common conditions. Please reach out to 
us for more details or visit us at bbtrails.org/primary-care.  

Appointments and Scheduling 

If you already have an appointment scheduled at the Family Health Center at Jarrell ISD location after 
July 22nd, we will reach out to you to discuss your options.  

If you do not have an appointment scheduled after July 22nd, please call 844-309-6385 to schedule an 
in-person visit at any of the above locations or to schedule a virtual visit online.  Our contact information 
remains unchanged, and you can still contact us at 844-309-6385 to schedule appointments or request 
information. 

We hope you will continue to receive care at Bluebonnet Trails Community Services, but we understand 
you have many options.  Should you choose to discontinue your care with us, we invite you to call 512-
244-8217 or email medical.records@bbtrails.org to request a copy of your medical records be sent to 
your new healthcare provider. You can also request a copy of your records on our website at 
bbtrails.org/medical-records.  

We appreciate your trust in Bluebonnet Trails Community Services and look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Bluebonnet Trails Community Services    

 
 
 
 
 
 


